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Re: Update to Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd — License # ED-2002-0498, 2009 Electricity

Distribution Rate Change Application, OEB File No: EB-2008-0225

Dear Ms. Walli:

Centre Wellington Hydro would like to file the letter from the Ontario Energy Board dated
December 17, 2008 as evidence to support the request that the RRRP (Rural or Remote
Electricity Rate Protection) charge in our tariff sheet be revised to 0.13 cents per kilowatt-hour

effective May 1, 2009.

Yours truly,

Florence Thiessen, CGA

Vice President / Treasurer
Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd.
Email: thiessen@cwhydro.ca
Phone (519) 843-2900 Ext 225




